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Your Official Information Act (1982) request Te Matau a Maui Hawke’s
Bay Ref: OIA2022070

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 17 June 2022 where you requested
information from Hawke’s Bay District Health Board, now known as Te Whatu Ora —
Health New Zealand, Te Matau a Maui Hawke’s Bay (TWOHB). Your questions and
TWOHB’s response is provided below:

In each of the financial years ended June 30 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2125
were Health Partners Consulting engaged by the DHB to undertake any reviews,
projects or other activities or work, what was the purpose of each review, project, or
other activity or work, and how much was paid to Health Partners Consulting for
each review, project, or other activity or work?

Hawke’s Bay DHB paid $3,000 in the 2013 financial year to Health Partners Consulting for
mentoring work.

| trust this information meets your needs. If you would like any further information or
clarification please contact us via email. If you are not satisfied with this response you may
contact the Office of the Ombudsman, phone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on
the Hawke’s Bay website after your receipt of this response.

Nga mihi

/7

Acting Executive Director Financial Services

Financial Services Directorate, Te Matau a Maui Hawke’s Bay

TeWhatuOra.govt.nz
Private Bag 9014, Hastings, 4120

Te Kawanatanga o Aotearoa
Waea pukoro: +64 06 878 8109

New Zealand Government





